From: Lanzisera, Penny

To: alenn.sullivan@cardinalhealth.com
Subject: Request for Additional Information
Date: Thursday, October 05, 2017 3:21:00 PM

Licensee: Cardinal Health P.R. 120, Inc.
License No. 34-31473-02MD

Docket No. 030-38569

Mail Control No. 601034

Dear Mr. Sullivan, in order to complete our review of the request to add Ms. Liz Sanchez
Marcano to the above license, please complete the NRC Form 313 form to document the
200 hours of classroom and laboratory training and 500 hours of supervised practical
experience in nuclear pharmacy. Please ask the preceptor, Ms. Danner, to sign the form to
document completion of the training and experience. The form may be found at:

https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/forms/nrc313a(anp).pdf

You may fax the completed form to my attention to 610-337-5269, or email the pdf of the
signed form. If we do not receive a response within 30 days, we will consider that you no
longer require the addition, and void your request. If you need additional time to gather
information from personnel located in Puerto Rico, please let us know.

Thank you for your assistance.
Penny Lanzisera

Senior Health Physicist
U.S. NRC, Region |
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